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Dear Borough Assembly members,

I oppose the Phase 3 plan for the Lutak Dock. Despite assurances to the public that this is "not an ore terminal," the
phase 3 plan clearly will accommodate ore shipments. Transporting ore on our highway and town roads creates
health hazards that are immediate and long-term. There will be increased risk of toxic spills in our waters as well. As
a community we have stood together to handle damaging landslides, flooding, and the COVID pandemic.
Approving the phase 3 plan would show reckless disregard for the health and safety of our community. I urge you
not to pursue economic gain that will create toxic risks for generations to come. Reject Lutak Dock Phase 3!

Sincerely,
Deborah Gravel
PO Box 286
Haines AK 99827
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